
EVERYONE, NO MATTER THEIR IMMIGRATION 
SITUATION, CAN ACCESS TREATMENT, TESTING, AND 
OTHER CARE FOR COVID-19 (CORONAVIRUS). PUBLIC 
CHARGE, A TEST APPLIED TO SOME GREEN CARD 
APPLICANTS AND OTHERS SEEKING A VISA, DOES NOT 
CONSIDER USE OF HEALTH SERVICES FOR COVID-19.

If you are applying for a green card or visa and are subject 
to a public charge test, seeking healthcare services for the 

coronavirus will not impact your immigration case. 

You can also explain how reduced hours, job loss, and 
related �nancial di�iculties were caused by the 

coronavirus and they will not negatively impact you if you 
are subject to a public charge test. 

For more questions about your immigration application or 
legal options, �nd free or low cost immigration legal 

services here:

CALIFORNIA: bit.ly/cdssimmhelp

NATIONAL: bit.ly/ ianimmhelp

KNOW YOUR RIGHTS TOOLS: 

bit.ly/�ghtbackice

ICE HAS STATED THEY WILL NOT BE LOOKING FOR 
IMMIGRANTS AT OR NEAR HEALTH CARE 
FACILITIES, HOSPITALS, HEALTH CLINICS, AND 
OTHER MEDICAL CARE LOCATIONS.

Your priority should be to get the help you need and 
stay safe and healthy! In any case, it is always good 
to review and know that you have rights. 
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